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Upcoming Events


November 15
Parent Teacher Conferences 


  
12:30 – 3:30 and 5:00 – 8:00


November 16
Dismissal at 11:40

November 17
Mom 2 Mom   9:00 – 12:00

November 20-21
Smencil sales at 8:00 for $1.00


November 21
Dismissal at 11:40

November 22 - 25
Thanksgiving Recess

November 26
Classes resume

November 27
PTO Meeting at 7:00 p.m.




Refundable Can Drive


November 29
Hungry Howie Night


December 5
PLC Late Start


December 14
Cookies with Santa  6:00 – 8:00


December 20 
Hungry Howie Night





Bee-Proud 
B.A.M.                                                                                                                  Every month the staff at Gardens Elementary choose a BAM student.  A BAM student is a student who is “BEE-ing Amazing” and following our three school rules: Bee-ing Responsible, Bee-ing Respectful and Bee-ing Positive!
Congratulations to our October B.A.M. students:                                                                                              Gavin Helmrich, Emerson Deschamps, Charlie Herman, Kristian Kenaya, Harlynn Felts, Abby Dietzel, Sulo Goddard, Carson Curtis, Cameron Simonetta, Wesley Haddix, Jayce DeShon, Addison Keller, Erich Sylvia, Aiden Gnesda, Abigail Seibert, Nash Kays, Ty Fajardo, Jimmy Tremp, Ashton Cook, Michael Sedmak  
VIKING SPIRIT AWARD                                                                                                 Congratulations Sarah Kos!  Each month the district recognizes one student from each building who goes above and beyond the call of duty.  Gardens Elementary is proud to give this recognition to Sarah for her achievements in October.           

Treats for Troops                                                                                                                       Last call for any unwanted Halloween treats or candy.  Any unwanted items can be taken to Marysville Middle school on Friday, November 2nd from 3:00 to 4:30 p.m.  Marysville Lions Club will be shipping these treats to military members stationed away from home.
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Scholastic Book Fair                                                                                    The book fair will be held November 13th and November 16th during parent/teacher conferences.  It will also be open during the Mom 2 Mom sale on Saturday, November 27, from 9:00 until noon.    
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Student Council
FLEECE COLLECTION                                                                                                   Student Council is collecting fleece again this year to make our “Cuddly Wuddly” blankets for children staying at Port Huron’s McLaren Hospital, but they need you help!!  Any donated fleece would be greatly appreciated!!
FOOD AND CAN DRIVE                                                                                                       Our Student Council will be participating again this year with Salvation Army Can and Food Drive.  This event will begin the Monday after our Thanksgiving Break.  We will be providing additional information next week.    

SOCKTOBER                                                                                                      Student Council is very proud to announce the grand total of socks and donated food items collected for Soctober….2,318!!     Outstanding job!  Each grade level collected the following …   

 BK - 95       Kindergarten – 507       Second – 208      Third – 360      Fourth – 475       Fifth – 144       

First Grade took 1st place by collection a total of 529 items - Congratulations!                                                       
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Winter Weather                                                                                                                DRESS APPROPRIATELY                                                                                                  Please make sure your child is properly dressed for winter weather.  Boots and snow pants are required for children to leave the black top when there is an inch of snow or more.   Students will be outside for lunch and recess if the temperature is over 10 degrees.  
RECESS RULES                                                                                                                                       Your child’s safety is very important to us.  Please take a few minutes to review the rules for outdoor       recess with them:                                                                                                          *Snow pants and boots are required for students to leave the blacktop area when snow is on the ground.                                                                                                                                             *Throwing snow and/or snowballs are not allowed                                                                                               *No sliding on the ice 
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Parking lot                                                                                                    Please remember to use caution and courtesy when dropping and picking up your child.  Information regarding the parking issues will be coming soon!
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